
 
 

FRODSHAM TOWN COUNCIL 
 
 
 

CASUAL VACANCY - WATERSIDE WARD 
 

 
No election was called so we still have a Casual 

Vacancy. 
 

We are looking to fill this vacancy by co-option. 
 

Anyone interested in applying to fill this vacancy 
should contact the Clerk in writing (email) giving 

details of their name, DOB, address and why they 
wish to be considered. 

 
As the meeting to consider co-options is on Monday 

22 February the closing date for applications is 
lunchtime (12noon) Friday 19 Feb. 

 
Contact:  Hazel Catt – townclerk@frodsham.gov.uk 

or 01928 735150. 
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